
APPLICATION 
Wayne Evans Memorial Scholarship 

 
This constitutes a request for consideration as a candidate to receive scholarship funds as provided by the Wayne Evans 
Memorial Scholarship Fund.  The scholarship will be awarded on an annual basis to a member of the Cookeville First 
United Methodist Church who will attend Tennessee Technological University.    The applicant believes he or she 
qualifies for consideration provided under the published qualifications for recipients.  The Scholarship Committee may 
also wish to interview candidates to better understand their desire for further education. 

 
Name:            
 

Address:   
 

Phone number (cell) 
 

Email:   
 

Date of birth:   
 

Have you been accepted into Tennessee Technological University: 
 

When will you begin studies at TTU?  (Date or term) 
 

Field of study you plan to pursue:   
 

Admission status: (  ) Currently attending  (  ) Accepted  (  ) Pending 
 

Will you have received a high school diploma by August 2023?                GED? 
 

What school or college did you last attend and in what year? 
 
REQUIRED        

 Attach a list of: 
1.  Academic accomplishments and honors received 
2.  Extracurricular activities 
3.  Community service activities 

 

 A letter stating the following: 
 1.  Why did you choose Tennessee Tech? 
 2.  What skills do you believe are most important in being successful in life? 
  

 A copy of latest grade transcript 
 

 Two letters of reference from people other than immediate family members who 
can assess your ability and interest in continuing your education.  These letters 
should be submitted separately to kathye@cookevillefumc.org.  

 
ALL COMPLETED APPLICATION MATERIAL IS TO BE SUBMITTED TO 
kathye@cookevillefumc.org by June 1, 2024. 
 
For additional information:  FUMC, 931-526-2177, ext. 204. 


